
Submitter: Ritch Hanneman 

On Behalf Of: So no more bus service for schools 

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2945 

So to decrease kids taking the bus to school. The state wants to have buses that 

can't make a normal bus route. This will basically shutdown the school bus system.  

The various cities that have zero emission city bus systems can't keep them running . 

And have had to change the normal bus routes drastically to make  the  

zero emission buses look like they are working . And from initial cost of the zero bus 

to the final decision to get rid of them the cost is just wasted tax dollars. But maybe 

the is  

what the state wants.   


